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In this issue… 

• NZ Market weekly update 

• Market Data 

• Fruit Fly Official Assurance Programme review 

• Meetings 

 
NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market Data 
Week 4 sales information for the export market is online. Read more. 

 
Fruit Fly Official Assurance Programme review 
The Ministry for Primary Industries is planning to update and re-release the Fruit Fly Official 
Assurance Programme (OAP) in February-March 2018. This update will clarify parts of the OAP that 
are causing confusion to MAOs. The Ministry is recommending that MAOs hold off updating their 
systems until the OAP review is completed. If there is an incursion before the updated OAP is 
released, those MAOs that do not have an approval in place will be provided with incursion specific 
pre-approved procedures. 
 
Summerfruit NZ will be feeding into MPI’s review. If you have any concerns about the Fruit Fly 
Official Assurance Programme, please let Stephen Ogden know at stephen@solutionz.co.nz  

 
Meetings 

6-7 March Board Wellington 9am Hort NZ 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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